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‘De La Salle College, although partly funded by The States of Jersey, does not have access to funds 

provided for specific initiative’s  such as “Vision for IT in Education” and “Developing a Digital 

Jersey”, which will be reviewed by the Digital Skills Scrutiny Sub-panel. These two reviews are 

therefore, ring fenced initiatives within the responsibility of the States owned schools both fully and 

part funded.  

The only part of the strategy that would apply to De La Salle College would be around the changes to 

the computing curriculum and examination that are occurring in England. We have decided to watch 

these developments with interest.’ 

 

Mr J Turner (Head Teacher) 

 
 


